
New study reveals challenge facing public service 
unions

 Türkiye 

The FES trade union-linked research institute has published a new study on the 
recent developments in Turkish trade unions. It looks at membership in the six 
confederations, the legal framework and the attack on the right to strike. Civil 
service unions face a ban on both collective bargaining and the right to strike. The 
report includes information on union density and the organising of sub-contracted 
workers where there have been membership gains.
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